
Katina Woo 

PharmD for Practicing Pharmacists Class Representative  

 

Fall 2019 

 

Throughout the semester: 

• Sent weekly emails regarding upcoming assignments, deadlines, announcements  

• Attended general council meetings  

• Promoted APSA events through email and FB announcements  

 

September 

• Created FB group page 

• Organized ice breaker lunch social at Sugarbowl 

 

October 

• Organized social event at Greta Bar  

• Signed class up to participate in faculty pumpkin carving contest  

 

November 

• Organized personalized Lamose class water bottles  

• Organized class Christmas party  

 

December 

• Organized Paper Plate Awards and celebratory last-day-of-classes lunch 


